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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

From: 
Mark Felicetty, Acting Director Parks & Recreation
Date:
June 7, 2012

Subject: Sports Turf One Performance Bond 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
On February 3, 2012, a Request For proposal (“RFP”) went out to bid, but the standard Performance Bond form was inadvertently omitted from the RFP package and responses were received for the bid. Sports Turf One, Inc. was awarded the bid for the C.W. Thomas Football Field Laser Grading and Re-Sodding Project. Upon noticing that the Performance Bond was not supplied, Sports Turf One, Inc. was requested to purchase Bond and the City was provided copy.

The funds for reimbursement to Sports Turf One, Inc. for purchasing the Performance Bond will be provided from the “Improvements other than Building and Equipment Maintenance Accounts” in the amount of $2493.91.

 Thank you,

Mark Felicetty, Acting Director of Parks and Recreation

1
1

